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Ice Pops with Cops 

A good time was had by all who participated in the fun 

event. Local Dunn Police officers provided fun in the sun 

for residents and their children. It was Saturday August 

28, 2021. Basketball, corn hole ,music and ice pops were 

provided at the Basketball Court at Harnett Terrace. 

Wanted to share some pictures of the FUN! Be looking 

for more of these types of events with the Dunn Police 

Department. 
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Back To School 

Students are returning to school for a new year and whether classes are remote, in-person, or 

a hybrid this fall everyone needs internet access to succeed. To help promote the Emergency 

Broadband Benefit as a tool for the coming school year, the FCC has added new back to 

school themed materials to the EBB Outreach Toolkit. New materials include school posters, 

bookmarks, handouts and Pell Grant and school lunch and breakfast program specific flyers. 

Additional social media posts and images have also been added.  We hope that universities 

and K-12 schools will use these items to notify their communities about this important pro-

gram designed to help eligible households get, or stay, connected. 

The Emergency Broadband Benefit program allows eligible households to enroll through an 

approved provider or by visiting GetEmergencyBroadband.org. To learn  more about 

the program visit www.fcc.gov/broadbandbenefit. 

Rent reminder:  

Don’t  forget rent is due by the 5th of 

the month.  During the moratorium 

we were not charging late fees. It has 

ended so now we will be charging the 

$15.00 late fee. 

Why Recycle 

It Saves Energy-The energy required to make products 

using recycled materials is significantly less than the energy 

required to make products from raw materials. Consider 

this, it takes 20X the energy to create an aluminum can 

from raw materials when compared to recycled. You could 

create 20 recycled aluminum cans for the same energy cost 

as one! 

Reduces Landfill Space-Landfills are unsightly, smelly, 

toxic areas as they contain all of the waste generated by resi-

dents, commercial organizations and industries in the re-

gion. The US Environmental Protection Agency estimates 

that nearly 75% of all waste that ends up in the landfill is re-

cyclable. By gaining more participation in recycling we can 

significantly reduce the volume of waste in landfills and the 

number of landfills needed. 



  

Cease the Grease 

Pouring grease, oil or fat down the  

drain hurts. That’s why you should 

let it cool, pour it in a disposable 

container and throw it in the trash.  

Fat, grease and oil are a major cause 

of sewer line blockages. When 

grease accumulates in our sewer 

lines, it can cause wastewater back 

up, resulting in overflow that affects 

the quality of our water.  When you 

cook hamburger meat please do not 

drain in the sink. When it cools in 

the drain line it will eventually cause 

a stop up. This can really be costly if 

we have to bring out a plumber to 

unstop it. 

Follow these important guidelines , 

so you don’t cause a pain in the 

drain. 

Newsletter of the Year 2021 

I was very fortunate to win the 2021 

Newsletter of the Year. The award 

was presented to me at the Carolinas 

Council of Housing Redevelopment & 

Codes Officials Conference in Myrtle 

Beach on August 24, 2021. 

https://www.carolinascouncil.org/
https://www.carolinascouncil.org/
https://www.carolinascouncil.org/
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We would like to take this opportunity to thank the Harnett County Health Department 

for coming out to Harnett Terrace to administer the Covid vaccination. There were ap-

proximately 30 people who came out for their shot on August  28, 2021. The Health De-

partment returned on September 25 to administer the 2nd dose. For those who partici-

pated we say Thank You... 

2022 PHADA Scholarship Program 

If you are a high school Senior this year 

and have plans to attend college there 

maybe a scholarship for you.  They will 

be awarding 3 Scholarships that range 

from 7,000 to 5,000. Please if you are 

interested in applying contact Marsha at 

the Administrative Office.  I can give you 

the application and the information you 

need. Deadline for Applications is Janu-

ary 28, 2022. 

Covid 

Please if you have an appointment at 

the office and you have tested positive 

or someone in your household has 

tested positive, please call and let us 

know. We will be glad to reschedule 

your appointment. And if you are 

quarantined please make us aware so 

that maintenance does not enter your 

apartment.  If you do come to the of-

fice please wear a mask. We can give 

you one if your do not have one. 



 

  

 

Parking Permits 

Marsha will begin passing your parking 

permit  stickers out very soon. For those 

who have not brought in your registration 

cards for your vehicle I will need you to  

bring it by the office to make a copy of it. I 

will not give a permit to anyone who has 

not given me the registration. You can put 

the permit in your back windshield on the 

right hand side. It has static cling in it so it 

will stick on the inside of your window.  

They are small so it doesn’t take up much 

of your window. 

Dunn Housing Authority Office 

We will be closed on Monday October 17 

and Tuesday October 18th. We are attend-

ing a training workshop. We will return to 

the office on Wednesday October 19th. We 

can still be reached on the Emergency 

numbers if an Emergency should arise. 

Telephone Numbers 

Please contact the office if 

you get a new phone num-

ber.  Some times it is easier 

to reach you with a working 

number than sending you a 

notice from the office. Just 

call Ms. Pat and give her 

the new number and we 

can update it in our system 

and if you have an email 

address we can email you 

also. 



 

 

Household items placed beside the curb….. 

The above pictures are not appealing and give the properties and the streets a 

bad curb appeal. Please, all we ask is that when you have items that need to be 

discarded to call this number 910-892-2948 and ask when the City will be 

picking the items up. It is usually Wednesday, but don’t put it out by the curb 

until you have called to make sure it is Wednesday. Thank you. 


